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MEDCHI TO HOLD CME SERIES ON THE USE OF CANNABINOIDS IN 

MARYLAND 

 

BALTIMORE, March 27, 2018 — MedChi, The Maryland State Medical Society, is 

holding a series of Continuing Medical Education activities entitled The Use of Medical 

Cannabinoids in Maryland: A MedChi Breakfast Series.  The next activity in the series 

will take place on March 30, 2018, 7:00 a.m. to 9:30 a.m.  The featured speaker at that 

meeting will be Dr. Ehsan Abdeshahian from the Maryland Medical Cannabis 

Commission. 

 

Dr. Abdeshahian will speak on the Maryland Medical Cannabis Commission: Regulation, 

Education and Resources.  He will address regulations, quality control and training for 

dispensaries; the appropriate interaction between physicians and dispensaries; the 

potential impact of Federal Regulations on Maryland’s Medical Cannabis approach; and 

the educational and other resources that will be available to support the clinical use of 

Medical Cannabinoids. 

 

MedChi is focused on providing physicians with as many resources and educational 

support to help them in the use of Medical Cannabinoids for their patients.  This activity 

will provide Continuing Medical Education Credit for physicians. 

 

This series began in December of 2017 with a presentation by Dr. Francisco Ward with 

an overview presentation on Medical Cannabinoids in Maryland.  Further sessions in the 

series are under development. 

 

Register online by clicking on this link: Medical Cannabinoid Series. To register or for 

more information, call/email Ari Hernandez at 410-539-0872, extension 3306 or 

ahernandez@medchi.org 

 

About MedChi  

MedChi, The Maryland State Medical Society is a non-profit membership association of 

Maryland physicians.  It is the largest physician organization in Maryland.  The mission 

of MedChi is to serve as Maryland's foremost advocate and resource for physicians, their 

patients and the public health of Maryland.  For more information, please visit 

www.medchi.org. 
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